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Hello,

Please advance this key piece of legislation.

Duplex, triplexs, and more used to be legal in cities, they should be legal again. They help
bring business closer to where people live and who doesn't love walking to get a cup of coffee
in the morning? A slice of pizza and lunch? And ice cream with the kids at night!

Give people choice in what we build. 

Thanks,

Paul Frazier
7226 N Greenwich Ave, Portland, OR 97217

-- 
Paul Frazier
503-703-7710
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